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SUBJECT: SCHEDULED DOWNTIME OF THE DENR CONTROL MAP PORTAL

This is to inform offices and personnel utilizing the DENR Control Map Portal that the 
Central Office will be troubleshooting some issues in the back-end configuration of the DENR 
Control Map Portal server machine on 14 September 2022, from 7:00 AM to 6:00 PM.

During this activity, you will not be able to access the Control Map Portal and associated 
applications. Please plan activities related to access to the Portal accordingly. Content already 
uploaded in the Portal will not be affected. We will be sending another information bulletin 
regarding the resumption of DENR Control Map operations.

For more information and clarification, you may send an email to 
denrcontrolmap@denr.gov.ph or contact Ms. Eloisa De Leon at (02) 89258278 or VOIP 1194.
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